
NORTHERN BRANCH – VOLUNTEER HOUR PRESENTATION 

 

The Northern Branch recently presented a cheque for $500 to the Prince George Hospice Society. 

 

The Prince George Hospice Society provides the community with end of life care that centers on the needs 

of our guests and their friends and family. The Rotary Hospice House has 10 beds, which provide respite 

care, symptom management and end of life care to those that need it. The Hospice Society provides 

community programs to match the unique needs of those that have are living with a life ending illness, those 

that care for them, and programs for those that grieve the loss. We provide in home support for families that 

need companionship, help with understanding the health system and resources, or just a friendly visit. 

Support for family care givers, and many grief programs for adults and children. The Prince George Hospice 

relies on the charitable contributions of the community to maintain its operations and is forever grateful for 

the generosity of the community. 

 

 
Members of the Northern Branch submitted their Volunteer hours for 2020. As a result, we received 

$500 to donate back to our community. Donna Zellman, Northern Branch Volunteer Hour Program 

Coordinator, wishes to thank all the members that submitted their hours. A big round of applause to 

all of you. 
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(President) 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/prince-george-hospice-society

